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Smith, George

From: Candia Mulhern <cmulhern@pascocountyfl.net>
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 10:07 AM
To: Morris, John R.; SWD_Waste (Shared Mailbox)
Cc: Robert Sigmond; John Power; 'Jason Gorrie'
Subject: RE: 45799 Res Rec Gas Monitoring QI, 2017
Attachments: 45799_Gas_Monitoring_QI_2017.pdf

Sorry……

From:Morris, John R. [mailto:John.R.Morris@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent:Monday, February 06, 2017 10:05 AM
To: Candia Mulhern
Cc: SWD_Waste (Shared Mailbox)
Subject: RE: 45799 Res Rec Gas Monitoring QI, 2017

Candia:

Good morning. Thanks for your message, but I don’t think the attachment was provided. Can you send again?

Thanks.

John

John R. Morris, P.G.
Permitting and Waste Cleanup Program
Florida Department of Environmental Protection,
Southwest District
13051 N Telecom Parkway, Temple Terrace, FL 33637
Main office: 813 470 5700 Direct line: 813 470 5751
E mail: john.r.morris@dep.state.fl.us

Permitting Consistency Initiative: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed to providing
efficient, consistent and quality service to the citizens of Florida. In keeping with these objectives, we are pleased to
announce ongoing improvements to our permitting process by standardizing and simplifying our documents. During
the fall of this year, the Department will begin issuing permitting correspondence formatted consistently throughout
all programs. Although the document formatting will look different from past correspondence, please be assured that
the content continues to be driven by applicable Rule and Statute. As always, if you have any questions, please contact
your local DEP District office.

From: Candia Mulhern [mailto:cmulhern@pascocountyfl.net]
Sent:Monday, February 06, 2017 10:02 AM
To:Morris, John R. ; SWD_Waste (Shared Mailbox)
Cc: Robert Sigmond ; John Power ; 'Jason Gorrie'
Subject: 45799 Res Rec Gas Monitoring QI, 2017
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Attached are the results of gas monitoring at the Resource Recovery Facility (45799) for Quarter I (Jan Jun) 2017. If you
have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Candia E. Mulhern
Laboratory Manager
Pasco County Env. Lab
8864 Government Dr.
New Port Richey, Fl 34654
phone: (727) 847 8902
fax: (727) 847 8112
cmulhern@pascocountyfl.net

"Bringing Opportunities Home"

The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed
and may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by
persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the
sender and destroy any copies of this information. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not
want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.
Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
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